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It’s Beginning to Look a Lot Like Christmas! 

 

Dec. 6, 2019  

 

This afternoon we welcomed December with a school wide Christmas Door Decorating activity.  Carols were 

playing and staff and students were busy creating festive holiday décor.  It was a wonderful way to start the 

month! 

 

Yesterday, we were grateful to have the RDN Santa Bus come visit our primary classes and spread some 

holiday cheer.  The kids loved their visit with Santa and his jolly Elf! 

 

As you know, this holiday season Cilaire has partnered with EDAS – Everybody Deserves a Smile for our third 

year.  Thank you for your donations which help to bring a smile to those in need.  Classes have been getting 

involved at different levels.  We’ve had kids painting the gift bags in which the items will e gifted and some 

students have written heartfelt cards that will go in each bag.  We truly appreciate everyone’s involvement in 

this holiday journey of compassion, gratitude and giving.  Donation collection will end on Monday 9th. 

 

Items to Note:  

 

Christmas Concert Info. – There will be two one hour performances Dec. 12th @ 1pm and 6pm.  Doors will 

open 15 minutes prior to each performance.  We ask that students remain for the entire concert as all students 

are in the finale.  If you are at the afternoon performance and would like to dismiss your child when the concert 

is over, we ask that you go directly to your child’s classroom and dismiss them from their teacher.  We 

understand that this is not the typical sign out procedure but feel this will alleviate a traffic jam at the office.  For 

the evening performance, students are expected to arrive to their classrooms between 5:45pm-5:55pm.  After 

the evening concert, all students will be brought back to their classrooms and will remain there until a 

parent/guardian comes to the classroom to get them.   

 

NLPS News – 2020-2021 School registration information attached. 

 

PAC News – Purdy’s orders are in the office for pick-up between 8am – 3pm. 
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The Week Ahead 

 

 

 

 

The Week Ahead: 

 

Mon. 9 Early Dismissal 1:22pm 
Last day for EDAS donations                                     

Tues. 10 Popcorn Sale, $2.25 
Peewee Boys Volleyball @ Qwam Qwam 
Peewee Girls Volleyball Bye 

Wed. 11 Bantam Boys Volleyball @ Aspengrove 

Thurs. 12 Bantam Girls Volleyball no game 
Christmas Concert 1:00pm & 6:00pm 

Fri. 13 School Spirit Pajama Day! 
Pizza Hot Lunch 

  

 

      Have a great weekend! 

Sincerely, Carie Wood        

carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca           

                   

 

                                                 

Looking Ahead 

 

Dec. 16 – 20 – Christmas Spirit Week 

Dec. 20 – Last Day of school before Winter Break 

Jan. 6 – School back in session from Winter Break 

Feb. 7 – Progress Reports Home 

Feb. 17 – Family Day, no school 

Feb. 24 & 25 – Prod D Days, no school 

March 16 – March 27 – Spring Break 

March 30 – Back to school after spring break 

 
 

 

 

 

 

          Best Helpers, ever! 

EDAS Project – Suggested Donations by Class 

Ms. Orton, Mrs. Jensen,  – Adult or children scarves or toques 

Mrs. Glaros, Ms. Widsten - Adult or children gloves 

Mr. Hocker – Adult or children scarves 

Mrs. Lavery, Mrs. Whiting– Adult or children socks 

Dressel – Adult or children gloves or toques 
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